
BOROUGH OF CHURCHILL 
2300 WILLIAM PENN HIGHWAY 

PITTSBURGH, PA  15235 
 

Minutes of Workshop Meeting                                                                                               March 4, 2019 

The workshop monthly meeting of the Borough of Churchill was held in the Municipal 

Building on Monday, March 4, 2019 and was called to order by Mr. Dworin at 7:05 p.m.  Members 

present included Mses. Law, and Yankes, and Messrs. Collins, DeFranco, McDowell and Mayor 

Gamrat.  Ms. Greco was absent. Also present was Solicitor Gavin Robb.   

 

NEW BUSINESS - A motion was made by Mr. Collins and seconded by Ms. Yankes to advertise for 

the 2019 road paving bid.  The motion was approved unanimously. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 Tree Ordinance – We are refining the ordinance based on a draft by the solicitor. 

 Update on former Westinghouse property – Mr. Dworin will be meeting with NAI next week 
to discuss plans of interested developers and progress being made.   

 Shaffer Property – Mr. Dworin is meeting with the developer then the school district to 
discuss proposed senior housing. 

 Ms. Yankes discussed the Deer Management Study. 

 Committee Reports 

 Property Maintenance Report 

 Manager Update 

 Bills 
 
 
ADJOURN - There was a motion by Mr. DeFranco, seconded by Mr. Collins and unanimously 

approved to adjourn at 8:15 p.m. 

 

      Donna J. Perry 
      Borough Secretary 


